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We thank you for your pa-
tience as we have reno-
vated the inside of our
Post, and we need it for a
little while longer. On Sat-
urday March 4™ until March
11" the bar will relocate into the hall. This will
allow for the last of the paneling to be re-
moved from the canteen. We will also sheet-
rock the last wall and finish the sheetrock on
the ceiling. Then we will texture, paint, and
trim out the entire canteen area. We need
help to complete these tasks also. Anyone
that can help, especially the 4" and the 5™ it
will be greatly appreciated. We will need to
relocate the bar, and do the demolition first
thing on Saturday the 4. Many hands will
make light work, and we can finish our inte-
rior renovation project.

We will still have all our normal operations to
include dart and pool league on the 9th.
Breakfast on the 11" will be mainly restricted
to the hall. The game area of the canteen will
be available for those that desire to smoke,
as there is no smoking in the hall. The Riders
Executive Board will meet in the Ladies Auxil-
iary room.

( Continued on page 2)

Spring is in the air....

Please remember to pay your 2017
Auxiliary dues. We still have time
to make 100% and we need your
help in achieving our goals!

Can you believe Elections are right
around the corner? We will be forming the
nominating committee at the April meeting and
will be taking nominations from the floor and
voting in June. If you are interested in any po-
sition, please see myself or anyone of the la-
dies on the Executive Board or nominating
committee. Mark your calendars; installation of
Officers will be June 24".

The Kid’'s Easter Party will be held in April;
please watch for the flyer with the date and all
of the information.

Until Next Month.....

Michelle Muth
Unit 593 President




(Continued from page 1) ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTERS

To get your name on the electronic delivery list, please
send an email to alpost593newsletter@yahoo.com.
Thanks for your support to save some dollars$$$.

As we have talked in the past, upgrading our facilities is a
critical part of having an effective American Legion Post.
By having a comfortable well maintained facility, we will all

enjoy our facilities and functions. It will also work as a
beacon to new members that we are a growing, thriving

American Legion Post. We appreciate your patience in Saving Cans
advance as we seek to improve Our Post.

Many thanks to those who have been helping us save
cans for the past few years. This has brought into the
Legion coffers almost $10,000 in the last 11 years.
Aluminum cans, brass, copper wire, and batteries are all

salvageable.

This is OUR House
Do what you can when you can

Danny Peter Muth

Commander

ner. The support was tremendous. Thank you to everyone who donated items to make the dinner,
roast and auction a success. A great time was had by all, funds were raised for Henry's charities of
choice: Children & Youth and Operation Comfort Warrior, and Henry was blown away by the love he
felt. Our Legion Family really did out-do ourselves.

Thanks to everyone who supported our chicken fried steak dinner last month. It's always nice to see folks out and espe-
cially nice to serve the VA folks,

Finally, membership. We are very close to 100% | know it's mentioned every month, but folks, we need help. If you are
eligible to join or renew, please consider doing so as soon as you can. A SAL membership is only $15 a year.

For God and Country,
Dennis Ducharme
Squadron 593 Commander

Folks, the Sons are selling T-shirts soon in honor of the 15 year anniversary of September 11, also known as
Patriot Day. We have ordered a limited number of shirts: 15 small, 15 medium, 25 large, 35 XL and 10
XXL. We're selling them for only $15 each.

This image will be on the front.

The left sleeve will has
Legion Family

Post 593
Converse,Texas

They T-shirts have arrived. Get yours today!




It's that time of year, Rolling Run, March 18, 2017. This is our annual and largest fundraiser. Please join us
for a day of riding, bike show, auctions, great food and Fellowship with riders from other Groups and Clubs.
9. You don't have to ride to participate, just hop in your 4 wheeler and enjoy the route. Please invite your
\3 friends from other groups/clubs. Spring is in the air, so get your scooter Ride Ready. Our Road Captain
has rides planned (Rockport in April) and other fun rides as well. Elections are right around the corner as
well. Anyone thinking about running for a position can speak to any member of the Exec Board for
information.

Riders Rock!!

Keep Your Knees in the Breeze!
Brown Zavala
ALR Director, Post 593

St. Patrick’s Day Dinner
March 17th, 5:30-7PM or until sold out.
Proceeds benefit Girls and Boys State.
$7.00 per plate
Come enjoy a wonderful traditional Irish meal and
support two important programs.
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American Legion Post 593
Chicken Fried $teak Night by the

Sons of the American Legion.
Friday, March 10th

6:00 pm—7:30 pm

(Or until we sell out!)

Hand breaded Chicken Fried Steak with choice of green

beans or corn, mashed potatoes, and rolls.

$8.00

INVITE YOUR
FAMILY AND
FRIENDS!!

OPEN TO THE
PUBLIC!

Come support and meet the local VA patients
who are hosted each month by the ALR.
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13th Annual American Legion Riders 593 Rolling Run

. March 18, 2017

: ;.ak ast Fun Run registration
i 9-11 AM

__ 326 W. Legion Dr., Converse Tx.

First Bike
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All Proceed:
benefit our
veterans
programs

brothers
BEBQ



Converse, Texas—POST 593
MONTHLY SHUFFLEBOARD
TOURNAMENT
Saturday, March 18, 2017
Blind Draw

S5.00 per person
4:00 pm first game starts.
First 24 signed up get to play.
Signh up is at 3:30 pm.

Dart Tournament sign up is at 7:15 that

night and play starts at 7:30 pm.
Grill at 5:30 pm—TBD




American Legion Post 593
Steak Night

326 Legion Drive W, Converse, TX 78109

Friday, March 31, 2017

6:00 pm—8:00 pm
(Or until we sell out!)

Ribeye Steak with choice of green beans or corn, baked potato,
salad, sautéed onions and/or mushrooms and rolls.

Plus all the fixings for your salad and potato.

$13.00

INVITE YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS!!
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!
Music starts at 7:30 pm



